Subject: deny the AAPS request

From: Chungfangchi

Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 10:55 PM

To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP
Natural Area Preservation <NAP@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek
<DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>
Subject: deny the AAPS request

Dear Sir/Madam,

As an Ann Arbor resident, | urge you to deny the AAPS request to build a road over Thurston Nature Area.
Our city was named Arbor for a reason. These parks, nature areas are the reason why Ann Arbor is such a
beautiful town. And living here for almost 30 years, | never once encountered a tornado to hit our town, |
think itis all because we reserve those trees, nature center. Please, please, don't let AAPS do whatever
they want. They tricked the voters to approve the 1 billion bill, and didn't keep their promise, put the
students in danger, and let the construction company do what is beneficial to the company. Please,
someone got to stand up to stop them.

Best,
Fang



